
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [408-287-6838] 

March 1, 2021  

To: House Committee on Energy and Environment; others 

Re: I OPPOSE  [HB 2479]..."Cap and Trade" is now marketed as "Black-carbon."  

Are India and China going to do away with emissions from diesel engines? 

Of course not. 

Have you told everyone who buys food, beverages at; Safeway, Fred Meyers, Cost Co, Albertsons and 

only lesser but include markets their food and beverage prices are going to soar to the heavens? 

Of course not. 

Have you informed the Resource Economy: (Agriculture, Timber Products, Fisheries and Mining) you are 

getting ready to regulate them to environmental and economic death? 

Of course not. 

Have you informed the Dealerships that sell diesel powered; Trucks, Automobiles, Farming Equipment, 

Mining Equipment, Timer related equipment, Hospital diesel powered-electrical generators, et cetera? 

Of course not. 

Have you informed Diesel engine mechanics and diesel parts distributors to update their résumés?  

Of course not. 

Is "Cap and Trade" just a sleazy, low-down and dirty way for the Oregon Legislature to raise revenue; 

while destroying Oregon's Resource Economy and not doing one iota to save the planet? 

Of course it is. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ David S. Wall 
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